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0il and Gas Conservation Commission
of the State of Colorado

Room 237 Columbine Building

1845 Sherman Street

Denver, Colorado 80203
Attention: Mrx, Frank J. Piro, Deputy Director
Gentlemen:

Re: Well #2 "A" Blomenkamp
SE/4 SW/4 Section 17-3S-56W

First, I wish to apologize for the long delay in answering your
letter of September 12, 1968 concerning the above well. I was
attempting to develop some information which might have been of
help to you, but was unable to do so.

It would appear that the well in question was drilled by New
Drilling Company in 1956. Subsequently that company went into
bankruptcy. Republic Supply Company acquired our minority stock
interest in New Drilling in May of 1963 while the said corpora-
tion was being reorganized. 1In 1967 the corporation was dissolved
and the assets distributed to the stockholders. We were not a
stockholder at the time the well was drilled, nor have we ever
owned an interest in the said well. Accordingly, we feel that we
do not have any responsibility in this matter.

We are sorry that we cannot be of any assistance to you.

Slncerely yours,

J(/@L\“t / / At

James F. Metzer




